
 

 

 
 
 

Tuesday 18th October 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
This Friday Bonneville will be saying good bye to Sue Irwin, the schools Administrative Officer for 
Pupils and Parents. 
Sue has worked at the school for 24 years, and is leaving for retirement.  
 
Sue has made considerable contributions to the school over time, first being appointed as 
Administrative Assistant.  
Sue has supported and stabilised the administrative infrastructure of the school for a significant 
length of time, watching the children of this community settle in at nursery and reception, learn and 
grow and eventually leave at the end of year 6. Many of whom I know, she has enjoyed seeing 
flourish at secondary school when they come back to visit. 
 
Over time Sue has wiped the tears, nurtured, encouraged and supported our children (parents and 
staff!) throughout the school, in addition to the day to day routines of the administrative tasks she 
covers. For this, we all thank her and wish her well as she embarks on the next stage of her life. 
 
Children and staff will be thanking Sue and wishing her well with a special whole school assembly 
on Sue’s last day, Friday 20th October 2017. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Ms A.Parker 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 


